Diamond Valley Elementary School

1411 West Diamond Valley Dr. • St. George, Utah 84770 Office: (435) 574-2009 • Fax: (435) 574-2013





January 30,2017

Dear WCSD School Board,

Dan Trimble Principal

On Dec. 14th, 2016 the Diamond Valley Elementary Community Council met to vote on changes to the 2016-2017 budget. Our original budget for instructional aides was \$14,000 in accounts 5420100108-161 and 5420100108-211. We were able to find alternative funding to cover the cost of 1 of our 3 instructional aides. The council voted to reallocate the unused funds created in these accounts to provide \$1000 for academic field trips, and \$3000 to purchase classroom technology. If we have ending balances in any of the existing School Land Trust accounts, the council would like the funds to be used for classroom technology or academic field trips.

- Daniel Trimble- <u>daniel.trimble@washk12.org</u>
- Darlene Tanner- <u>darlene.tanner@washk12.org</u>
- Greg Hoff- greg.hoff@usdoi.gov
- Megan Thomas- megan.mott@yahoo.com
- Penny Butterfield- <u>butterfieldp@gmail.com</u>
- Bethany <u>Twitchell-mbd3t@hotmail.com</u>
- Amanda Roberts- jeffandamandaroberts@gmail.com
- Jessica Elgin- jessicae@erabrokers.com
- Paul Forcier-p4cier@gmail.com

MISSION STATEMENT

Provide a safe learning environment that creates knowledgeable and confident learners who become positive members of a diverse society.



Daniel Trimble <daniel.trimble@washk12.org>

Community Council

2 messages

Daniel Trimble <daniel.trimble@washk12.org>

Fri, Feb 3, 2017 at 10:16 AM

To: Amanda Roberts <jeffandamandaroberts@gmail.com>, Greg Hoff <greg.hoff@usdoj.gov>, Bethany Twitchell <mbd3t@hotmail.com>

I needed to write a letter to the school board to request the voted changes to the 2016-17 budget. If you come in to the school in the next few days, stop by the office to sign the letter. I need to have it read and approved at the next board meeting on Feb. 14th. I wasn't able to use our funds for safety signs, but will purchase them from my supplies budget. I increased field trips by another \$100 to \$1000 and technology to \$3000. If you approve these changes, but are out of town or unable to make it to the school in the next few days, please respond by email your approval of the changes. I will attach the email in place of your signature. You could also print a copy, sign it and send me a pdf copy of it signed. That sounds so easy, but it isn't always.

Thank you all for being part of our council.

I'll attach a copy of the letter to this email.

Daniel Trimble Proud Principal Diamond Valley Elementary



Communitycouncilamendment11917.docx

Bethany Twitchell <mbd3t@hotmail.com>
To: Daniel Trimble <daniel.trimble@washk12.org>

Mon, Feb 6, 2017 at 1:46 PM

b: Daniei Trimbie <daniei.trimbie@wasnk12.org>

Dan,
I approve of the changes made regarding community counsil.
Bethany Twitchell

Get Outlook for Android

From: Daniel Trimble <daniel.trimble@washk12.org>

Sent: Friday, February 3, 2017 10:16:41 AM

To: Amanda Roberts; Greg Hoff; Bethany Twitchell

Subject: Community Council

[Quoted text hidden]

Dear WCSD School Board,

On Dec. 14th, 2016 the Diamond Valley Elementary Community Council met to vote on changes to the 2016-2017 budget. Our original budget for instructional aides was \$14,000 in accounts 5420100108-161 and 5420100108-211. We were able to find alternative funding to cover the cost of 1 of our 3 instructional aides. The council voted to reallocate the unused funds created in these accounts to provide \$1000 for academic field trips, and \$3000 to purchase classroom technology. If we have ending balances in any of the existing School Land Trust accounts, the council would like the funds to be used for classroom technology or academic field trips.

- Daniel Trimble- <u>daniel.trimble@washk12.org</u>
- Darlene Tanner- <u>darlene.tanner@washk12.org</u>
- Greg Hoff- greg.hoff@usdoj.gov
- Megan Thomas- megan.mott@yahoo.com
- Penny Butterfield- butterfieldp@gmail.com
- Bethany <u>Twitchell-mbd3t@hotmail.com</u>
- Amanda Roberts- jeffandamandaroberts@gmail.com
- Jessica Elgin- jessicae@erabrokers.com
- Paul Forcier-p4cier@gmail.com